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9:45am Bible Study 
 

11am Worship 
 

6pm Pastor’s Bible 

Study and Youth 

  

 

 

 

**We will be 

promoting CMO 

each Sunday this 

month… 
 

 

 

 

 Men’s Breakfast 

here at 8:30am 

All MEN ARE 

WELCOME! 

 

 

 

 
3 4 – LABOR DAY 5 6 7 8 9 

Lord’s Supper 
 

Service at San Luis 

Care Center – 2pm 
 

NO Youth Mtg. 

 

 

 

 

 

A.A. Meeting – 

6pm 

Women’s Bible 

Study – 10:30am 

Worship Prac. 5pm 

Prayer & Video 

Series – 6pm 

 

 

 

 

Men’s Bible Study 

– 7pm 

 

 

 

 

Youth Hike Hetch 

Hetchy in Yosemite 

to Wapama Falls – 

meet here at 9am 
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Finance Com. Mtg. 

after AM service 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

See 9/05 

NO Women’s Bible 

Study 

Worship Prac. 5pm 

Prayer & Video 

Series – 6pm 

 

 

 

 

 

See 9/07 
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See 9/05 

NO Women’s Bible 

Study 

Worship Prac. 5pm 

Prayer & Video 

Series – 6pm 

CMC Meeting here 

at 7pm 

 

 

 

 

 

See 9/07 
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Youth Sunday 

Funday Mystery 

Activity – 6pm 

  

 

 

 

See 9/05 

 

 

 

See 9/06 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

See 9/07 

 Women’s Breakfast 

here at 9:30am 

ALL LADIES ARE 

WELCOME! 



 
www.fbcnewman.org                               Email us at: info@fbcnewman.org 
 910 R St. / PO Box 759, Newman, CA 95360 / (209) 862-2393 / Pastor Tim Rempel (209) 602-2492 

   The fall season has arrived! We have some wonderful things 

prepared for the church family this fall. We will have a Men’s 

Breakfast on Saturday, September 3rd at 8:30am. 
 

     I am planning to start a new Sunday School elective on 

September 3rd. It is a video series from Focus on the Family 

called, “The Truth Project.” It will take place in the 

Sanctuary for twelve weeks.  
 

     On September 3rd, we will celebrate the Lord’s Supper 

together. I will speak on Daniel 6, “In the Lion’s Den.” We 

will also visit the San Luis Care Home that afternoon. 
 

     On Sept.10th, we will begin studying the book of 

Colossians. Paul challenged the believers in Colossae to 

continue in their faith. We will hear that same challenge this 

fall. 
 

     On Sunday evenings we will continue our study on the 

book of Hebrews. We will begin this month in Hebrews 11, 

the great faith chapter. 
 

     We are also planning to resume our Wednesday night 

Prayer and Study time. We will be in the fellowship hall each 

Wednesday at 6pm. Our first study will be with a Ray Vander 

Laan video. A variety of other studies will follow. 
 

     We have a full schedule for September. We hope that you 

will be an active part of what God is doing in and through our 

church family. 

 

In His Loving Service, 

Pastor Tim Rempel 

“For the Lord gives wisdom, and from His mouth come 

knowledge and understanding. He holds victory in store for 

the upright, He is a shield to those whose walk is blameless, 

for He guards the course of the just and protects the way of 

His faithful ones.” Proverbs 2:6-8 
 

Dear Church Family, 
 

I am constantly hearing about this world and how parents and 

adults are concerned about what this world is teaching, and 

the influence it’s having on young people. Yet a few of these 

adults fail to show an example of putting God first. We as a 

church are here to help everyone follow God’s Word; 

children, youth and adults, yet they aren’t making it a priority. 

I pray that we will all be committed to God in every area of 

our lives.  
 

Our youth department is starting a new school year with many 

activities and meetings planned. Calendars are being passed 

out and we hope to see your young people active and growing 

in their love for Jesus and His Word!  
 

We will be hiking in Yosemite at Hetch Hetchy valley to 

Wapama falls on Saturday, September 9th. Bring a lunch, 

some snacks and a water container. Hetch Hetchy is the valley 

that John Muir said was a little Yosemite Valley, it’s not as 

crowded as the main valley and should be fun and informative. 

Adults are welcome! We will be meeting at the church at 9am. 

 

Serving Him! 

Associate Pastor Tim Weimer 
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